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Enhanced Barrier Precautions Simplified 

 

Continuing Education Credits 

Nurses 

American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) 

Norton Healthcare Institute for Education and Development is approved with distinction as a 

provider of nursing continuing professional development by the South Carolina Nurses 

Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission 

on Accreditation. This continuing professional development activity has been approved for 1.0 

contact hours. In order for nursing participants to obtain credits, they must complete the 

evaluation and claim attendance by attesting to the number of hours in attendance.   

 

For more information related to nursing credits, contact Sally Sturgeon, DNP, RN, SANE-A, AFN-

BC at (502) 446-5889 or sally.sturgeon@nortonhealthcare.org. 

 

 

Faculty and Planner Disclosure 

Norton Healthcare adheres to the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s guidelines and 

standards regarding the influence of commercial support for accredited continuing education as 

well as the Standards for Commercial Support regarding ineligible company support.  During the 

planning process, all individuals in a position to control the content of the educational activity 

(planners, presenters, simulation instructors and tabletop exercise facilitators) are required to 

disclose all financial relationships with ineligible companies and the nature of the relationship. 

This information is assessed by the Norton Healthcare Center for Medical, Provider & Nursing 

Education to ensure an acceptable mitigation of any identified conflicts prior to the activity.  In 

addition, all attendees will be asked to evaluate the speakers’ content for bias and balance.  

 

Missy Travis, faculty for this educational event, is a consultant for Applied Silver, IVizz and 

Georgia Pacific.  

 

*The relevant financial relationships listed have been mitigated* 
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